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DEBORAH EXTENDED MINE

Location

BELLE VUE ROAD QUARRY HILL, GREATER BENDIGO CITY

Municipality
GREATER BENDIGO CITY

Level of significance

Heritage Inventory Site

Heritage Inventory (HI) Number

H7724-0091

Heritage Listing

Victorian Heritage Inventory

Statement of Significance

Last updated on -

SiteCard data copied on 19/02/2025:

What is significant?

The remains of a small scale, early 20th century, quartz mine. The remains comprise the concrete loading bay,
baling pond, hauling machinery foundations, and poorly preserved boiler setting and mullock heap.

How is it significant?

The site is significance because of it has:

Intactness: retains evidence of the key aspects of a quartz mine — shaft and hauling machinery foundations



Integrity: a compact arrangement of mining relics which demonstrates the basic outlay of a small scale gold mine

Condition: retained fabric in a condition that can be understood and interpreted

Why is it significant?

The site has local significance as a relic of Victoria’s historic gold mining industry. In comparison to other
contemporary quartz mine, the mining features are visible and form a compact arrangement that makes the site
an excellent one for demonstrating the basic blue print and operation of a small scale gold mine.

Interpretation of Site 1930s quartz mine that was not hugely successful.
Hermes Number 8394

Property Number

History

The following history is taken from Bendigo’s Gold Mining Revival, 1929-1954, James Lerk, 1997 — In August,
1940 work commenced on the shaft - a new collar was put on the shaft, ladders fitted, and by September work
was proceeding underground. The plant of the White Horse Mine, Chewton was purchased, dismantled and re-
erected near the shaft. It consisted winding machinery, poppet heads, some buildings, boiler and chimney stack.
By the end of January 141 work was in full swing at shaft sinking. In April 1942, a payable reef was hit at 85.3
metre level. Operations of the mine then ceased to meet the wishes of the Commonwealth Government to
release man power for the war purposes. The mine was re-opened in 1946, repairs were done to the mine
buildings and the machinery overhauled. Water baling commenced and the shaft was de-watered to a depth of
188 metres. Development occurred at the 85 metre level but the results from crushing were poor. In 1947 work at
the mine was suspended. The empty buildings provided homes for families for a number of years before the
assets of the Company were sold by auction. 266 tonnes of ore was crushed for 559.8 grams of gold.

This place/object may be included in the Victorian Heritage Register pursuant to the Heritage Act 2017. Check
the Victorian Heritage Database, selecting 'Heritage Victoria' as the place source.

For further details about Heritage Overlay places, contact the relevant local council or go to Planning Schemes
Online http://planningschemes.dpcd.vic.gov.au/
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